A9YJa30 ] SUINAON AAISNPUT & JUIUULIN0T)

Yosemite Chapter International Code Council

P.O. Box 1525 =
Modesto, CA 95353-1525 INTERNATIONAL
MEMBER

June 23, 2021

Mr. William Bryant, Nominating Committee Chair
¢/o Dominic Sims, CEO

International Code Council

900 Montclair Road

Birmingham, AL 35213

SUBJECT: Letter of Recommendation — Mr. David Spencer

Dear Nominations Committee,

Mr. David Spencer has decided to run for re-election to the ICC Board of Directors as an At-
Large Director during the upcoming Annual Business Meeting in Pittsburg PA. Mr. Spencer has
served the past four years on the ICC Board of directors as an At-Large Director. Mr. Spencer has
worked diligently to educate himself on issues in order to make decisions that best serve the
membership along with the organization and he has a desire to continue to serve in this position.

As a current member of the ICC Board of directors, he has helped advocate for resources to help
members raise their profiles and increase professionalism within our industry. During his current
term, he worked to move ICC forward to achieving the past Vision 2020 strategic plan along with
working on the 2025 strategic plan. Mr. Spencer, works hard to ensure that ICC continues to
remain a leader in the building industry both nationally and globally.

Mr. Spencer has served on the ICC Foundation Board of Directors and ICC-ES Board of
Managers. Mr. Spencer has been involved with other functions such as code hearings and exam
development committees within ICC for many years and has worked with and along many
talented and dedicated likeminded individuals.

Mr. Spencer has been actively involved in the Construction Industry for over 30 years and during
these years, his experiences and time served has prepared him to understand the various
perspectives of membership, individual chapters, building and fire service and understanding the
importance of fiscal responsibility of the ICC organization.

The Yosemite Chapter believes that Mr. David Spencer will continue to thrive, learn, listen and

help shape the future of ICC. We are pleased to support Mr. Spencer to continue to serve on the
ICC Board of Directors At-Large.
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